
THREE 55517th Sreet 
Suite 975 

Denver, Colorado 80202

303.318.0717 
fax: 303.318.0720

November 29, 2017

Mr. Mark Whitaker 
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Department 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Letter of Violation - Correction Actions
Bull Moose Fee 30-041-20903-00-00 
Big Stick Fee 30-041-20905-00-00

Dear Mr. Whitaker,

On October 30th, 2017 you completed a routine field inspection at the above mentioned locations 
operated by Three Forks Resources. Your inspection resulted in a compliance violation for inadequate 
signage.

This letter is to notify you that Three Forks has corrected this violation. Please re-inspect the locations 
at your convenience.

Sincerely,

\JUAS

IRENE TRUJILLO 
Regulatory Analyst


